
Riccarton/Wigram Community Board Transport and Roading Committee Agenda 31 August 2007 

3. CORRESPONDENCE 
 

The following items of correspondence were tabled at the 14 August 2007 Board meeting and referred 
to the Transport and Roading Committee for consideration: 

 
3.1 A letter from Templeton Primary School regarding safety concerns about children crossing 

Banks Street outside the school.   
 
3.2 Two letters from the Halswell Residents’ Association regarding damage to Sabys Road bridge 

and concerns about a boundary fence on Halswell Road. 
 
3.3 A letter from the Hornby Working Men’s Club registering the Club’s interest in any future work 

carried out on Chalmers Street, Hornby. 
 
 The letters are attached. 
 
 


